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              Minutes 
              Board of Selectmen 
             Non Public Session 
                    Monday, June 27, 2011 
 
Selectmen Tad Putney, Clarence Farwell, Jack Flanagan, Darrell Philpot and Karl Dowling were 
present. 
 
Town Clerk/Tax Collector 

Town Clerk/Tax Collector Patti Howard-Barnett was present.  She said Kevin Reynolds called her 
asking that his motor vehicle fees paid in June 2010 be reimbursed to him.  He said per the Sailors and 
Soldiers Civil Relief Act  he shouldn’t have paid the town portion of the tax.  His legal residence is 
Texas and is stationed in this area.  Patti said he produced no paper work last year and didn’t say 
anything about an Act.  Patti said she called the State and they use 90 days as a cut off to request a 
refund.  Reynolds told Patti that Manchester reimbursed him from 2010.  Patti said he’s not going to let 
the issue go and since Manchester reimbursed him, she recommended we do the same.  The amount he 
paid was $969.  Darrell recommended, seconded by Jack to endorse Patti’s recommendation and 
reimburse Kevin Reynolds the $969 motor vehicle fee from 2010.  Voted yes 5-0. 
Minutes will be sealed. 
 
Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee. 
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